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 PPS-RFP-2019-030 

 

Question and Answer 1 to 4 

 

Q1 - Could you advise a quantity of footwear to be ordered annually for each style? 

A1 – PPS currently has close to 600 Operational Members and depending on the durability and collective 
bargaining agreement; each member receives a new pair every year. For the winter boots, Members usually 
receive a new pair every 2-3 year. 

 

Q2 - Are bidders obliged to offer pricing in each item or only the items they choose to bid in? 

A2 - PPS is willing to accept partial bids, hence you may price the items you are interested in. 

 

Q3 - Are samples required to be handed in with the RFP? 

A3 - Bidders are required of providing samples for winter and operational Boots only once they successfully 
pass stages 1 and 2. 

 

Q4 - Are you able to specify the models of parade boots you are looking for, e.g. Canadian military? 

A4 - Yes, we are looking at something similar to the Canadian military parade boots. 

 

 

 

 


